VCN HOA NO PARKING PETITION

The Village Carriage North Home Owners Association petitions the Blaine City Council to post
permanent No Parking signs on Edison Street NE from North Marina Circle west to just past the

for the beachA, and when vehicles are parked there, it becomes impassable for emergency
vehicles (fire or ambulance).

We also request that No Parking Signs identical to those on Dunkirk (No Parking—June 1 to
Labor Day—10:00 AM to 8:00 PM) be placed on Edison Street from North Marina Circle to west
of the second center median as well as the entire length of 123" Circle NE and 124" Circle NE.

These streets have also become overflow parking for the beach. When they are being used for
beach parking, they become one lane streets difficult for cars to navigate. The streets are 25
feet by design, and when used for parking on both sides, there is only an 11 foot roadway.
Additionally, there is a safety concern for pedestrians since there is no sidewalk access to the
park from this area.

The Association Proposes to issue each resident colored vehicle identification cards for visitors
or additional cars they may have parked on the street during the prohibited hours to aid the
Police Department in identifying resident’s vehicles,
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(See attached signature pages)




